
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Corn Drive! 
We donated over 100 cans of corn to The Mission of Yahweh! 

 
 
We are excited to partner again with Cy-Hope and provide Holiday wishes to children that 
live in Cy-Fair! Come in and take a Christmas wish (or two) for a child, and you can make a boy or girl’s holiday even 

brighter! Wishes will have details on a child’s gender, age, etc. for you to purchase a gift for them. Please bring your 
unwrapped gift to the studio by Thursday, December 12.  Please make sure to return the stocking with your gift.  
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Dance Central Mission 

The mission of Dance Central, 
LLC is to educate, inspire, and 
motivate students of all ages 

and levels by providing quality 
technical instruction. In 

addition, Dance Central seeks 
to develop self-esteem, 

responsibilty, self-discipline, 
goal setting and achievement. 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Cheer @ the Studio! We’ll be celebrating the holidays with 
some games and treats during our regular class times the week of Monday, 
December 16 – Thursday, December 19. We will still be dancing!   

 
*The studio will be closed Monday, December 23 – Saturday, January 4.  
Classes resume on Monday, January 6.  
 

Recital Dances & Costumes – Dancers will begin learning recital dances in 
January. When costumes arrive, we will schedule a dress rehearsal / 
costume fitting for each dancer’s class. A parent is required to attend. 
Parents will receive more info about this in the late winter / early spring.  

 
**Costume Reminder — Please note that the remainder of costume 
payments are due by 1/17/25.** If you have your account set up for 
reoccurring payment, we will process the costume balance on 1/17/25. 
Please be aware that if you went from child size to an adult size, there was 
a difference in the costume price.  Additionally, if your dancer went from 
an adult size to a child size, your account will be credited the difference. 
Costume fees will be charged to your account as soon as we have 
measured all our dancers!   
 
Watch Your Email — Statements are currently being emailed to the email 
address we have on file. December tuition is now due. Statements will not 
have any costume charges posted yet.  However, you should see your 
costume credit.  We will add costume charges and start applying the 
costume credits mid-December.  

Please sign into your account to make updates, view charges and 

to make payments.  

Click here to go to view your account information. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 News to Share… 

https://app.akadadance.com/customer/login?schoolId=AK601940JJ

